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In light of the decision by the Department of Health and Human
Services to mandate free coverage of contraception, sterilization, and
abortifacients, I ask that you please work to protect the conscience
rights of American citizens and medical professionals who are opposed
to these practices.

Thank you,

Melanie Bruss

--
"Follow me."   –Jesus

"Too late have I loved you, O Beauty so ancient and so new, too late
have I loved you!  You were with me, but I was not with you.  You
cried out and pierced my deafness.  You enlightened my blindness.  I
tasted you and I am hungry for you.  You touched me, and I am afire
with longing for your embrace."    –St. Augustine
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